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29 June 2020
Dear Customer
RE: Indent Catalogue for 2020/2021 year
Please find attached Forevergreen Seedlings Ltd’s 2020/2021 Plant List. 

The 2019/2020 year was a demanding year for Forevergreen Seedlings Ltd with extreme weather conditions severely impacting on certain species. 
We apologise to customers who have not received their full indent request over this last season.
Germination rates( or more specifically lack there of) last year were the worst we have seen in 16 years of propogating.The good news is that we have collected very good volumes of our key crops and germinmation rates to date are very promising.  

We have recently installed new infrastructure over the entire nursery to address environmental changes and we are very pleased with the impact on growth and resilence of our crops.
Following feedback from from growing on in 5cm tubesfor some grades, we have made the decision to change over exclusively to 5 cm tubes . That said we are also growing on in Fertil pots to order.Please call me if you wish to discuss this option.
We are making the assumption that customers will start afresh with their indent ordering requirements, however we can provide details of the outstanding orders on request. 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to call us for further assistance.

Kind regards

Mike 
Mike Riordan

Forevergreen Seedlings Ltd

48 Loop Rd

Te Puna

TAURANGA 3176

Mobile:  021 315 153

Phone : 07 552 5793

Web site : www.forevergreen.co.nz
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